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In order to keep our staff and students safe, the following 
guidelines will need to be followed by both the dancers and 

family members. We appreciate your cooperation. 

• Staff and dancers will be the only ones allowed inside the studio 
building. Parents, grandparents, and other family members will 
not be allowed in the building. This not only protects our staff and 
dancers, but also helps keep our occupancy down.  
o ONE parent or guardian is allowed in the building for any 

child under the age of 5. You must wear a face covering while 
in the building and NO OTHER persons will be allowed in – 
siblings, grandparents, etc. 

• Our office hours are as follows:  
o Tues-Thurs    4-6:30           
o Wed-Mon      Closed 

• Due to the current mandate, everyone in the studio older than 10 
years of age must wear a face covering.  

• Our staff will sanitize and disinfect the studio after each class. 
Classes may end 5-10 minutes sooner than scheduled to allow for 
enough time to clean properly. 

• YOU are responsible for checking your child’s temperature and 
symptoms before bringing them to class. Anyone who is suspected 
of being ill will NOT be allowed into the studio. Staff are required 
to follow the same guidelines. 

We appreciate you being compliant with our guidelines to help keep 
our staff and students safe! 
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